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Have Your Say…
As we can only consider the views of people who are affected by this proposal, 
please include your name, address and postcode in any response. 

Rushcliffe Borough Council is recommending that a separate parish be 
created for Upper Saxondale. 

Do you agree with this recommendation? 

Yes  If yes, please answer the rest of the consultation questions on this 
 page 

No  If no, please return this form to the address in the leaflet 

Do you agree with the new parish being named Upper Saxondale? 

Yes                      No     

Do you agree with the number of parish councillors being seven? 

Yes                      No     

Do you agree with the proposed boundaries (see map)? 

Yes                      No     

Full Name 

Address   

Postcode 

 

 

 

Nottinghamshire County Council

County Hall, Loughborough Road, West Bridgford, Nottingham

NG2 7QP



Please provide any comments on this proposal, any alternative parish name or 
boundary you would like to be considered by Rushcliffe Borough Council in the 
space below, then return this sheet to Rushcliffe Borough Council at the 
address provided. 

Please include additional responses from other members of your household on a 
separate sheet of paper and return in the same envelope. Please ensure their 
names and addresses are included.  

All responses must be received by the Council by 19 August 2022. Any comments 
received after that date may not be considered.

Nottinghamshire County Council supports the creation of a new parish of Upper Saxondale in 
in line with the majority of respondents to the first stage of consultation.

The majority of people living within the proposed parish identify themselves as living in the 
Upper Saxondale area, and is consistent with the name of other community groups that 
operate within the area. 

The proposed boundary is consistent with the recent review of the Borough's Wards which 
was undertaken by the Local Government Boundary Commission for England. 

The proposed parish is predominantly within Radcliffe-on-Trent county division with a small 
portion in Bingham West Division. The County Council does not wish to ask the Local 
Government Boundary Commission to make any related alterations to the Division 
boundaries, as administration of the area can be dealt with through a review of polling 
districts and polling places. Nottinghamshire County Council notes that the boundaries of the 
new parish will be considered as part of any review of its boundaries by the Local 
Government Boundary Commission for England. 




